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Friday 25th March, 2022 
 

Important Update on Parent Carer Consultations 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you into school next Tuesday to meet with staff and discuss your 
child’s progress in school. 
 
I do need to share just a small note of caution though.  We are expecting a visit from Ofsted which could be 
any week (or month) from now and on the slight chance that they call on Monday or Tuesday to announce 
their visit, then we would reluctantly have to postpone the parent carer consultations. 
 
The main reason for this is that teachers will be required to carry out other duties relating to the Ofsted visit 
including, of course, their usual day to day teaching responsibilities.  
 
I’m hopeful that it won’t be something we need to do but if it was, we would rearrange a time with you, 
before Easter (or after if that were more convenient for you) and we would accommodate you in any way we 
can to ensure that you still get to speak with your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Should we need to postpone, we will contact you by text immediately.   This could be with just a few hours 
notice of the earliest appointments, so please do check your phones on the Tuesday.   
 
I understand that it would be disappointing if we needed to postpone and I do appreciate in advance your 
understanding if it is something we do have to do.  
 
Hopefully, it won’t be something we need to consider and you will all be able to join us on Tuesday as 
planned. 
 
We can’t wait to see you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr W Myers 
Headteacher                                                                                                                                                                       
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